
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 
Day Meeting 
April 13, 2006 

 
 
Vice President Doreen Thornton called the meeting to order.  Phyl made a 
motion to approve the minutes as printed in the newsletter and Ellen seconded. 
The minutes were approved. There was no old business to discuss. April 
birthdays were recognized. 
 
Programs — Patti: Norene Goard will be at the April night meeting for a trunk 
show and program on pieced borders. Barbara: The May day meeting will 
feature a search for the ugliest fabric. The May night meeting program will be 
presented by Linda Patton of Quilt Station in Hiram and the June day meeting 
will be a workshop on the X-Block from Linda. 
 
Hospitality — Barbara: Ugly (but good) food for the May day meeting. 
 
Day Bee — Kathy Eck: Next bee, April 20th, at the home of Maria Freeman. 
 
Challenge Quilts — Robin Meyer: Plenty of room to sign up to participate. 
 
Membership — Denise: 23 members, 3 visitors. Fat quarter lottery won by 
Rebekah. May fat quarters will be florals. Door prizes. 
 
Publicity — Robin Meyer handed out new brochures and encouraged us to 
keep one in our purse to hand out to prospective guild members we come into 
contact with. The quilt display at the Douglasville Library is up for April. 
Thanks to all who helped put it together.  
 
After Show and Tell, the meeting was adjourned to go to Mary Mac’s Tea Room 
for lunch and then to the High Museum for the Quilts of Gee’s Bend exhibition. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sandra Wilson 


